
Thank you for your interest in participating in one of the Info Session scheduled December 19, 2024, 
or January 22, 2025.  Please either click the VAWA Emergency Transfer Sign-up Sheet link below or 
use the QR Code to fill in the form and the date of your choice.   An email with a zoom invite will be 
sent to you from NEAHMA for these virtual events to confirm your attendance.   We look forward 
talking with you all to explain this new exciting event. 

 

VAWA Emergency Transfer Sign Up Sheet   

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/DEuFNpH7DQ

